

Newsletter Summer Term Friday 19th May 2023



Dear Parents and Carers,

A big well done to all the Year 2 children who have been completing assessments over the last 2 weeks. You have all been fantastic and tried your best with your assessments and the other work you have been doing in between them. We are all really proud of you. Thank you to all parents and carers who have supported the children throughout, including, bringing your child early for breakfast club. Please note, from Monday, the SATS breakfast club for Year 2 will not run. Only the normal breakfast club from 8am will run. Our Reception children have thoroughly en joyed a visit to a local mosque this week. Thank-you to the local mosque and volunteers who helped with the visit on the day. Red Class have also had more bikeability sessions, resulting in many of them now being able to ride without support. Year I have been learning about famous astronauts – they are really en joying this unit of work in History and can recall lots of facts about them.

En joy the sunny weekend. Mr Blackburn

Stranger Danger:

This week in Worship we have been discussing the importance of keeping safe when out and about in the community. Please can you remind your children that they should not talk to strangers if they are not with an adult and must not receive any gifts strangers give to them. If they are worried about anybody in the community then they need to tell an adult immediately. We don't want to scare the children but need them to recognise the potential dangers some strangers may pose.

Bag2school:

Are you having a clear out of clothes over the Spring Bank Holiday? If so, save your clothes for school! We will be sending out bags in June for you to return to school in July. Bag2school collect items from clothing to handbags — more details to come in the future.

Weekly Attendance

85%
88%
<mark>89%</mark>
92%
93%
85%





	Red Class
_	Ahad & Muhammad
	Hamzah
	Scarlett Grace & Ava
	C C
	Green Class
	Violet Class
	Sumayyah & Zaynab